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30th November,2009        NEWSLETTER #8

 

Dear Members,   

The Ten pin Bowling Get-together turned out to be a matter of Bowl, Hit (the gutter usually) and Giggle!! 
We went for a fish and chips lunch afterwards, as with all the strenuous exercise, we needed some well 
deserved sustenance!  A good time was apparent and there will be a few (select that is) awards to be handed 
out at our Christmas function.    

Some folk have already responded to our recent Events Reminder email regarding Christmas; so if you have 
called already, or if you spoke to me at the Bowling, I have those details noted. 
For those others of you who are attending, please RSVP soon and let me know if you are coming and if you 
are able to prepare something for the feast.   

As Col and I will be in Iluka this week, you will have to call my mobile Phone number (see above).  We will 
also have access to our emails.  

Don t forget to bring along your presents to put under the tree.  Please label them clearly as to whether they 
are a Male or Female gift, and lets try and get some post loved (or recycled gifts) to have a laugh over!! Ho! 
Ho! Ho!    

Details are below for our next function in December.  Hope to see many of you there.  

Christmas Party 
Where

 

- The Clements - 510 Manly Rd Wakerley. 
        What       - Christmas with Santa 

Time

 

- 3.30 pm 
Date 

 

- Sunday  13th November, 2009 
RSVP

 

- 6th December, 2009  

Photographs and newsletters are at:- http://www.cir.com.au/

 

See you all soon,  

Phyl and Col.  

http://www.cir.com.au/

